
 
White River Innovation District - April 2024 Construction Update 

During April, the contractor and crews:  

• Installed the sanitary and storm water sewers 
on Holly Street. 

• Continued working on electrical duct bank, 
installing, forming and pouring duct bank around 
near the area of Henry Street and Holly Street. 

• Installed the remaining structures and pipes 
between the intersection of Henry Street/South 
White River Parkway and the existing pipe that 
leads to the existing detention tank. 

• Discovered and started relocation discussions with 
several unmarked utilities along Oliver Street. 

• Continued working on embankment construction 
on South White River Parkway north and south of 
Henry Street. 

 

Note: For weekly, more detailed construction updates, 
visit indy.gov: White River Innovation District.  
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https://www.indy.gov/activity/white-river-innovation-district

